UPPER BANN U3A

NEWSLETTER - APRIL 2015





KALFIDOSCOPE

Kaleidoscope is not a U3A activity

but nonetheless it is made up almost exclusively of U3A members. This year's performance entitled "A Beginner's Guide to Growing Older" promises to be an evening full of laughter and entertainment. For more

information see the attached leaflet.

HAPPY EASTER EVERYONE!

On behalf of Upper Bann U3A Committee I would like to say a very happy Easter to all members. Enjoy the Easter break and don't forget to put your clock forward.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

The Annual General Meeting will take place in Lurgan Town Hall on Tuesday 21st April 2015 at 2.00 pm. The Committee for 2015/2016 will be elected from members already nominated. You will be given the opportunity to ask questions and to make recommendations. A photographic record of events over the first five years of Upper Bann U3A will be on display. Refreshments will be served. Everyone is very welcome.

STRIDENT STROLLERS

This week's Tuesday walk is around Craigavon Lakes. Meet at the Watersports Centre at 10.00 am by exiting the main Portadown — Lurgan Road at Roundabout 3. Costa in

Rushmere is a favourite nearby coffee venue.



NOT TO BE MISSED!

